## Lyme Recreation Commission Meeting Minutes March 17, 2008 Lyme Fire Station 7:00 p.m.

Commission Members Present: Dina Cutting, Bob Couture, Kathleen Henriques, Tom Yurkosky, Pete Mulvihill (alternate/voting member for meeting). Absent: Simon Carr

Tom Yurkosky was voted on the commission to replace Tor Tosteson whose term was up last year but agreed to stay on the commission until after the 2008 Town Meeting.

Minutes for the Dec. 10 and 17, 2007 as well as Jan. 28, Feb. 10 and 25, 2008 were all approved.

The Save Chase Beach and Ball Field Sub-Committee was created. The Sub-Committee's mission is to facilitate the successful implementation of Articles 17, 18 and 19 which were unanimously approved at the 2008 Town Meeting. Pete Mulvihill and Tom Yurkosky will serve as RC members. Three additional members will be solicited from the community.

Dina Cutting was approved to continue as Chair of the RC for another Year. The Secretary position will rotate meeting by meeting.

Peter McGowan has requested to hold a basketball camp at the Lyme School again this summer. The proposed dates overlap with the summer Pond Program in July. We will ask Peter if he can move his program to the afternoon or select another week. The RC prefers not to have competing programs.

Next Meetings: 3/31 @ 7:00pm & 4/10 @ 6 pm

Due to member's schedules, RC meeting will now be held on the first Thursday following the first Monday of the month.

Respectfully submitted by Kathleen Henriques, Secretary